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Student Affairs Committee 

3/10/2020  11:40am- 12:40pm 

Prairie Lounge 

  

Members present:   ​Co-chair - Autumn Johnson, Student & Viktor Berberi, Faculty 

Faculty: Bryan Nell, Carrie Jepma 

P&A: Mitch Primus 

USA:  Emily Johnson 

Students: ​Sydney ​Loechler, Cole Maxwell 

Non-Voting: Sandy Olson Loy 

 Not present - David Israels-Swenson 

  

In these minutes: Continued review of draft poster procedures and MCSA forum feedback 

 Meeting was called to order at 11:40am.  Bryan Nell made a motion to approve the minutes 
from 2/25/2020 as amended and seconded by Viktor Berberi.  All members approved. 

Autumn provided feedback from the MCSA forum where the Poster Procedure Practices draft 
was presented.  There were not any overall objections to the draft and students mainly asked 
clarifying questions.  Some of the student feedback included: 

-location of the bulletin board in the Cube (for apartment residents) is upstairs and not 
seen often as students primarily use laundry in basement 
-Students feel only one board in the resident halls is not enough 
-recommend that each poster has disability line on it as well as contact information.  
-clarification on chalking policies – CA’s are able to chalk and it is considered a 
University Department 

Additional meetings are occurring this week to receive feedback on the draft poster procedures 
from various groups. 



The committee reviewed current process for obtaining a group/individual contact information as 
well as pros and cons for requiring this information on all posters or only on University postings 
not on general posters.  Currently contact information is kept by Student Activities. 

Recipient Award for Edson Award was determined by the subcommittee and submitted. 

Discussion of possible topics for future meetings included inviting the Curriculum/High Impact 
learning Committee to discuss proposals.  

Meeting was adjourned at 12:26pm 

 

Meeting Schedule 

All meetings will be during the Community Hour on Tuesdays at 11:40 to 12:40 in the Prairie 
Lounge. 

  
 March 24, 2020 
 April 7, 2020 
 April 21, 2020 

 
Submitted by: Holly Rutter 
Date submitted to Digital Well 4/14/2020 


	Student Affairs minutes 03/10/2020
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1586890835.pdf.w0R9T

